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Dear Oregon Senate,

I am very concerned about global warming and strongly urge you to enact strong cap and invest policy during your
upcoming session.  We’re running out of time.  I do not want to condemn our children, grandchildren, and other
living beings to lives made unbearable by a warmer planet.  Take action now!

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. 

Sincerely,

Debbie Aiona
3940 SE Oak St.
Portland


